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1. HAPPY SCHOOL BOARD APPRECIATION WEEK! Thank you for all of your hard work
and dedication to our school, our staff, and our students.

2. Ahuge THANK YOU to Lynk Downing and the office staff for stepping up while | was out
sick. They all did an amazing job of picking up the slack and managing situations as
they arose.

3. | have heard from several teachers that since we have been enforcing the cell phone
policy in the classrooms more consistently that assignment completion has improved
and classroom behaviors have gone down.

4. On February 8th our school hosted Emma Benoit and watched her documentary on her
suicide attempt called My Ascension. This was a very powerful opportunity for students
in grades 9-12. Thank you to Smiles for Jake, CRMC, and Anita Hollenhorst for making
this opportunity possible!!



